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Comments: This comment letter relates to Rangeland Manage Directives OMRS-2514 and the Forest Service
should phase out cattle and sheep grazing in and on Wilderness areas, and for that matter any federally owned
lands.

Remember federal lands belong to everyone, so why allow welfare livestock ranchers to abuse these lands? |,
and many others, are well aware of the damage domestic herbivores can cause and how they can upset any
ecosystem.



